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Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To complement our scientific study of space, we have arranged for a mobile planetarium to be set up at school for 

children in Year 5 on Friday 3rd May 2024. 

 

The cost of the experience is £5.00. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this experience, please give your consent and pay via the My Child At 

School app (found under “Outstanding Payments”). 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs L Shaw 

Year 5 Teacher 


